
Wilkes-East Neighborhood Association – WENA 

Minutes for meeting on July 10, 2017 

 

The WEna Board meeting was called to order by Kristen Freiermuth at 6:30 at Simmon’s Foster Care.  

Board Members present were Billy Simmons, Bob Lundbom, Curtis Duval Gail Voge & Kristen 

Freiermuth.  No guests. 

 

School Kids – Kristen has discussed the problem with the principle and the coach at the school.  It is the 

policy of the school that after the kids leave the school property they are no longer under the school’s 

responsibility.  We will be working on this problem with the new principle.  

Land Use Report - A Marriott is planning on building a new hotel on 181st and sandy.  Warehouse is 

going to be built close to the Chevron station on 172 & sandy.  New sub-division of houses is planning to 

build some houses on Pacific street off 181st. 

Website & Newsletter- Bob reported that he has received news items for the newsletter.  He has 

received a Summary of Neighborhood Associations.  He stated that it was worth reading because i t has 

surveyed many associations around the country and it talks about the good and bad things about 

neighborhood associations. 

Treasury Report – Billy’s report stated that there were no bills outstanding.  We still have money 

available from the grant to print newsletter. 

Public Meeting Agenda for August – Kristen reported that she has the speakers set for the August 

meetin. 

Secretary Position – It was proposed that Gail Voge be secretary and it was seconded. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 


